Foundation Homework
Thursday 5th December 2019

We have thoroughly enjoyed our first week of the Christmas celebrations, we are very excited for you all to come and watch our wonderful Christmas Play that the children have worked very hard with. We have done some wonderful things this week, alongside practicing our play. We have also had two special visitors into our classrooms this week, Steven and Jingle, who keep causing mischief every day. 
For this week’s homework, we would like you to create a Christmas decoration to place on our classrooms Christmas trees. These can be made in any way you see fit, let your imagination run wild! We look forward to seeing these creations and hanging them on our trees as a class. 
Notes:
· Can all last minute outfits be brought into school for the Christmas Play, we are still waiting on a selection of them and need them by tomorrow to ensure they are ready for the productions next week. 
· Can all Phonics reading books, with their clear plastic folder be brought into school every Friday to ensure they are changed as they cannot be changed any other day of the week.
If you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 
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